Results Secretary

End of Season Report

Well, the season is finally done and dusted.  No regional clashes thank god but just a few more cancellations than anticipated.

As usual many thanks to all the secretaries who respond so quickly to my many requests but apologies for not sending fines and penalties out quicker than normal.  It will be better next season.  Fingers crossed.

As always please look out for a handout that will be included in your secretaries’ pack as there will be important information in there.  Please ensure you all read the rules as there maybe changes.  Also please ensure that you and your emergency contact email addresses are up to date as this is the way all communications are sent.

Congratulations to the winners and runners up from all the divisions and leagues.

Good luck for the coming season and look forward to seeing you all next season.

Thanks to the Executive committee for their help and support.  

Please note that my email address will be changing as of next season so look out for it on your paperwork and delete any old addresses that you have for me..

Tracy Howe

Results Secretary

